
Virginia Beach Associates Partner with Chesapeake Bay Foundation 
during Second Quarter
The Virginia Beach office raised $250 for the Chesapeake Bay Foundation during the 2nd quarter of 
2023 with monthly jeans day collections. Including the company match, they presented a check to 
them for $500. Associates and their families also participated in the Clean the Bay Day on Saturday, 
June 3rd, where they removed approximately 15 pounds of debris from the Chesapeake Bay 
shoreline.

The Chesapeake Bay Foundation fights for effective, science-based solutions to the 
pollution degrading the Chesapeake Bay and its rivers and streams. Their motto, "Save 
the Bay," is a regional rallying cry for pollution reduction throughout the Chesapeake’s 
six-state, 64,000-square-mile watershed, home to more than 18 million people and 
3,000 species of plants and animals.  cbf.org
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Thalhimer volunteers: Geoff Poston, Eric Stanley, Dawn Halterman, Jennie Foss, Christine 
Kaempfe, and Rob Wright – along with several family members.
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